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public comment

I have seen this ploy many times. They let the stream become so polluted that nothing can live 
in it and then they say why should we protect this stream there is nothing living in it. Classic 
catch 22.

Elizabeth O'Nan
Director
Protect All Children's Environment
396 Sugar Cove Road
Marion, NC 28752
Phone: 828 724 4221
Email: pace@mcdowell.main.nc.us
Website: www.main.nc.us/pace
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